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Richards, Watson & Gershon attorneys will be attending the 2020 League of California Cities Planning
Commissioners Academy in Sacramento this week. We hope you will take these opportunities to connect with us!

Meeting Management: Tips for Efficient and Effective Public Hearings

RWG Senior Attorney Brendan Kearns will be speaking about how public meetings influence how your city is
perceived by the public. This session will take place from 1:15 - 2:30 p.m. on Thursday, March 5.

Shared Mobility: Ins and Outs

RWG Attorney Zachary Heinselman, will be discussing the ins and outs of electric scooters and other shared
mobility devices. This session will take place from 3:10 - 3:35 p.m. on Thursday, March 5.

For more information and the full schedule, see the LCC Planning Commissioners Academy program. We look
forward to seeing you there!
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